Mr Bim Sandhu Chairman The Sandhu Charitable Foundation Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing W5 5SA 20 Lyndhurst Avenue Pinner Middlesex HA5 3XA

Email:johnhillman76@hotmail.com

Tel: 0208 868 5941

26 April 2019

Dear Bim

DONATION TO EALING STROKE CLUB

It was a pleasure to speak to you concerning my earlier letter.

Thank you for your follow up email of 16 April and your kind words which were very touching and much appreciated. I must say I was amazed to receive such a generous donation to our club which was beyond our wildest dreams. On behalf all the members and volunteers connected with Ealing Stroke Club please accept my heartfelt gratitude.

You can be assured that your donation will enable us to provide frequent and varied entertainment at our sessions thereby making them more enjoyable and stimulating for the members.

I understand that you must be busy with all your business and charity commitments but it would be much appreciated if you could visit the club where you will be most welcome. Just give me a call whenever you wish as we would be delighted to see you.

Yours sincerely

John Hillman

Organiser, Ealing Stroke Club